
   
                                                                                                                              

 
 

 
Contact:  Jong-Eun Lee – Procurement Officer PRD/ESOC – Phone +33 4 42 17 62 81 email hcc@iter.org 
 

                             To: Potential Candidates 
  
 
Ref: IO/MS/24/HCR/JLE 
 
Subject: Letter of Invitation for the Market Survey on “ITER Hot Cell Facility” 
 
 
 
Dear Madam/Sir, 
 
The ITER Organization (IO), together with the European Domestic Agency (Fusion for Energy-F4E), 
launches a Market Survey and requests information from companies having the interest, knowledge 
and capacity related to the ITER Hot Cell Facility. 
 
The main purpose of this Market Survey is to evaluate the market situation and to identify candidate 
suppliers having the potential capabilities to respond to the IO solicitation. 
 
Please note that this is not a Call for Nomination. 
 
You will find enclosed Technical Note for this Market Survey (Annex I), and it is published on both 
F4E Industry Portal and IO website and organizations can answer to the survey via the questionnaire 
in the following hyperlink: 
https://ec.europa.eu/eusurvey/runner/HCF_V2  
 
With this letter, we invite all potential companies, institutions or entities to participate to this Market 
Survey by answering the questionnaire mentioned above. We also kindly invite the Domestic 
Agencies to publish this Market Survey on their respective DA website or through other advertising 
methods, which will help to retrieve the requested information from a maximum of potential 
candidates.  
 
This Market Survey will be closed at 24:00 CEST 31 August 2024. 
 
Thanks in advance for your co-operation. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Daphne Crowther  
Section Leader, Engineering, Science, Operation  
and Corporate Section, Procurement Division 
 
Annex I - ITER Hot Cell Facility Market Survey Technical note_2RF2E3_v2.1 
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